
Nov. 2, 1935. 

 

Hon. F. X. Teasdale, 

State Hospital #4, 

Farmington, Mo. 

 

My dear Mr. Teasdale: 

 

Your letter of October 23rd has been received, and I want to thank you for the 

information contained therein. 

 

Many of my friends, who are more experienced in politics than I, have suggested that we 

defer the organization of Stark-for-Governor Clubs until a later date, for the reason that 

the Primary election is still a long way off and the campaign might drag, if started too 

soon. 

 

Of course the development of unexpected opposition might make it advisable to change 

this plan and start our campaign sooner. Also, there is no reason why the individual 

should not continue his personal missionary work among his, friends and acquaintances, 

talking Stark-for-Governor at every opportunity. 

 

With kind personal regards, I am, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

LCS.PMC LLOYD C. STARK. 


